
 

  

 

 
November 20th, 2024  

  

Dear Editor / Head of Department,  

 

The Ministry of Education confirms that a fire broke out this morning in one of the blocks at 

Malick Secondary School. In keeping with safety protocols, all students, staff, and personnel were 

promptly evacuated from the compound to ensure their well-being. 

 

The Trinidad and Tobago Fire Service  is actively managing the fire. 

 

The Ministry of Education is working closely with all relevant authorities to safeguard the school 

community and to address the situation effectively. 

 

Updates will be provided as more information becomes available. 
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